RICHARD BLUMENTHAL ATTORNEY GENERAL



MacKenzie Hall 110 Sherman Street Hartford, CT 06105-2294

> Tel: (860) 808-5450 Fax: (860) 808-5591

October 19, 2007

✓ Rachel M. Baird, Esq. Law Offices of Rachel M. Baird 379 Prospect Street Torrington, CT 06790

Re: Kuck v. Danaher, et al.

Dear Attorney Baird:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation of today regarding the above referenced matter, please be advised that Commissioner John Danaher, III and Captain Albert Masek, Jr. have authorized Attorneys Jennifer Janeiro, Dawn Hellier and/or Seth Mancini to accept service on their behalf, in their individual capacities, at the Department of Public Safety's headquarters.

Please contact me if you have any question.

Henri Alexandre

Very truly yours,

Assistant Attorney General

cc:

Commissioner John A. Danaher, III Captain Albert Masek, Jr.

Attorney Dawn Hellier Attorney Jennifer Janeiro Attorney Seth Mancini